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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.104871

FAQs:
Cabin Safety, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
When do you plan to release CSXXX for smoke propagation and smoke
penetration?

Answer:

There will be no new Certification Specification but instead a Certification
Memorandum (CM). The CM is in the final phase and please check the EASA CM
webpage for status.

Last updated:
18/10/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/104871
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